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Bello, Michael

From: Janet Kotowski <jkotowski@pnjnet.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 12:58 PM
To: Bello, Michael
Subject: Johnson annexation

Dear Mr. Bello, 
I know this note is late, but I did want to add my voice to those who are apposting the Johnson annexation.   The long 
range plans presented at the information meeting does not represent what this part of the county has 
been.  Besides the traffic and school issues, the general astetics of this plan appear to turn our area into 
another downtown rather than the semi rural area it has been.  By approving the annexation, the Johnson’s 
appear to want to bypass the county’s planning process and hitch a ride on the quicker Gaithersburg 
process.  With annexation the county appears to lose more than what would be gained. 

Sincerely, 
Janet Kotowski 
12213 Bradbury Dr. 
Gaithersburg, MD 20878 
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